
2021 PUFFERBILLY DAYS ™ FOOD COURT APPLICATION 
 
 

The Boone County Chamber of Commerce agrees to provide a space for food and/or drink concessions at 
the 2021 Pufferbilly Days celebration, in Downtown Boone August 6-8, 2021. (Friday-Sunday) 
 
Applications must be received by July 9, 2021.  Please include proof of insurance and a list of items you’d 
like to serve.  Space is limited to 8 vendors, a decision will be made after July 16th. You will receive a 
letter of acceptance following the application deadline. If not accepted, all payments will be returned. For 
questions or more information, contact the Boone County Chamber of Commerce at (515) 432-3342. 
 

Fees: ______Boone County Chamber of Commerce Member $400 
                    ______Non-Member $600 
 
 

Name of Business or Organization __________________________________________ 

Contact Person ____________________________Sales Permit # _________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

Phone __________________________________________________________________ 

Email___________________________________________________________________ 

Size of Space needed _____________________Type of Electricity needed _________ 

Is water needed? _____________    

I have read the Food Court Vendor Policies (2nd page) and agree to all stipulations. 

 

Signed ______________________________________ Date ______________________ 

Business/Organization ____________________________________________________ 

 

Did you remember to include proof of insurance and your menu with prices? 

 

For Office Use Only  
Approved by _____________________________________Date __________________ 

Pufferbilly Days Festival Representative 


